

November 22, 2016

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Pete Sadler, Chair

Committee on Undergraduate Admissions

Re: Proposed Changes to Policy on Professional Degree Supplemental Tuition

The Committee on Undergraduate Admissions reviewed the proposal to change the Policy on Professional Degree Supplemental Tuition at their November 16, 2016 meeting. The Committee opined that the proposal does not have any impact on undergraduate admissions and is outside of the purview of the Committee.